
THE RESTORATION OF THE UEL MONUMENT 
The Monument to the United Empire Loyalists is the oldest 
monument to the Loyalists in Canada.  It is located in the United 
Empire Loyalist Heritage Centre and Park, situated along the 
historic Loyalist Parkway in Adolphustown, Ontario.  It was erected 
in the old Loyalist Cemetery, established shortly after the first 
Loyalists to Ontario landed on this site on June 16, 1784.  The 
cemetery contains the graves of many early Loyalists, but 
unfortunately most of the early burials were unmarked. The 
monument is a tall granite obelisk mounted on three limestone 
bases, located just inside the entrance to the cemetery grounds.  It 
was unveiled on June 16th, 1884 to honour the Centennial of the 
Loyalists in Ontario who landed at this site and established the 
cemetery. 

Due to its age, the monument is listing and needs to be levelled.  
The original limestone bases have badly cracked and need to be 
entirely replaced in order to prevent further damages to this 
important monument.   In addition, the flagstone walkway, 
installed in 1956, shows signs of heaving due to frost and tree 
roots, and in many areas poses a tripping hazard to any visitors into 
the cemetery grounds.  This again poses insurance risks to visitors so the entire walkway must be 
removed and levelled.   

The restoration and repairs to the UEL Monument is a joint project by the UEL Heritage Centre and Park 
and the Bay of Quinte Branch UEL with a planned completion date in 2014.  The estimated cost to repair 
and replace the bases and the surrounding walkways is $35,000.  To date, close to $20,000 of the cost 
has been pledged.  The scope of this project is beyond the normal financial operations of both the UEL 
Heritage Centre and Park and Bay of Quinte Branch UEL.  As such, we are seeking financial support from 
our members, various UEL branches, and other individuals, as well as other historic groups to support 
this important project.   
 

Your gift will help to preserve and support Loyalist History. All donations will be issued with a 
charitable receipt.   Should you wish further information on this project, please contact us at 
1784@uel.ca. Thank you for your support! 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

YES!  I would like to support the UEL Monument Restoration Project 

 

NAME:________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS:____________________________________________ 

 

 ________________________________________________ 

Please make cheques payable to UEL Heritage Centre and Park and mail to: 

UEL Heritage Centre & Park, 54 Adolphustown Park Road, Bath, Ontario K0H 1G0 

Tax receipt will be issued.  Registered Charity No 889 242 863 Rr0001 

mailto:1784@uel.ca

